Dear Community Partner,






Autumn 2002







We have truly appreciated your participation in Northern Colorado’s year-long “Faces and Places” public awareness campaign on affordable housing and homelessness issues*.  You are receiving the FINAL POSTER in a series of three posters -- “The Places of Affordable Housing in Northern Colorado”.  

We’ve been fortunate to have a variety of quality projects and helpful programs come on-line in recent years.  The poster illustrates examples of some great homes that are ALREADY benefiting hard-working people here.

HERE ARE SOME FACTS:

· In the last 6 or 7 years, over 1,000 families – people just like you and me – are now home owners, because they took advantage of the Federally-funded homebuyer assistance programs offered by our local communities.  Those programs provide low-cost loans to help with down payment and closing costs  -- the #1 barrier to home ownership in the United States.

· Affordable housing projects -- just like ANY housing proposal -- must pass rigorous development review standards in our Northern Colorado area.  Architectural criteria, neighborhood compatibility, and site design are among the many considerations!

· Many “public housing” communities now include an active Residents Association to help maintain community pride and appearance.  In addition, potential residents must pass a thorough application screening to be approved as tenants. 

Here’s how to continue to help get the word out:

· SWAP OUT the OLD poster (if you have one) for THIS POSTER.

· DISPLAY THIS POSTER in the space you’ve reserved for this outreach.

· Display this poster for approximately FOUR MONTHS (we’ve noted a posting deadline on the poster). 

Thanks for investing in the people of our communities!

Sincerely,

Heidi Phelps

Outreach Coordinator

City of Fort Collins

970-221-6758    hphelps@fcgov.com

*This affordable housing outreach campaign is a collaborative effort among several Northern Colorado groups that deal with affordable housing and homelessness issues. Membership in these organizations includes a broad representation of folks from the non-profit, private, and government sectors. 

